
 
 

NOTIFICATION OF PUBLIC MEETING 
AN APPLICATION HAS BEEN SUBMITTED/REFERRED TO THE NATIONAL ENVIRONMENT AND 

PLANNING AGENCY 
FOR: PROPOSED RELOCATION OF INCINERATOR TO FERRY PEN 

AT: FERRY PEN, ST. ANDREW 
THERE WILL BE A PUBLIC CONSULTATION ON THE PROPOSED 

DEVELOPMENT/ENTERPRISE/ACTIVITY 
VENUE: COOREVILLE GARDENS COMMUNITY CENTRE 

DATE: 10TH OF JUNE, 2019 
TIME: 5 PM 

 
THE PUBLIC IS INVITED TO PARTICIPATE IN THE PRESENTATION BY WAY OF ASKING QUESTIONS 

RELATING TO THE PROPOSED PROJECT. 
A COPY OF THE PROJECT DOCUMENT MAY BE CONSULTED AT THE 

KINGSTON AND ST. ANDREW PARISH LIBRARY 
KINGSTON AND ST. ANDREW MUNICAP CORPORATION OFFICE 

NEPA’S Documentation Centre at 11 Caledonia Avenue, Kingston 5 
NEPA Website: www.nepa.gov.jm 

For further information contact: NEPA Application Secretariat Branch (Applications@nepa.gov.jm) or 

ceacjm@ceacsolutions.com  
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